
 

 

 

27th March 2020 

To all the fantastic parents and children of Canon Johnson, 
 
I would like to continue our weekly Friday newsletter to keep you as up to date as possible. 
Please continue to check our website for updates on closure and support for home learning. 
The staff have been asking about whether I have heard from any families and it has been lovely 
to receive your emails. 
 
I have received some amazing pictures of pupils learning at home and it has been great to see 
pupils enjoying what they are doing. I ran past a car the other day, not far from school, and saw 
that somebody had taken their Canon Johnson Learning pack with them to complete in the car! 
Thank you!  
 
Teachers will continue to put updates for home learning on the class pages on the school 
website. Please email the staff on the temporary, class email addresses if you need some 
additional help or would just like to chat. If you have any questions you would like to ask me or 
have some great pictures we can share on our website and twitter page, please send then 
through to me on ht@canonjohnson.co.uk . 
 
As you may have seen from the news the virus is still spreading at a quick rate but they hope it 
will slow in the next few weeks, with the lock down measures that have been put in place. I 
know this is an unsettling time but we must all work together to get everybody through this.  
 
Before you know it we will all be back in school and you will be wishing you could have another 
holiday! 
 
Thank you again to everybody who has sent us photos and messages and we will continue to 
tell you what’s going on, as best we can, and how you can keep on learning! 
 
Have a safe weekend and I look forward to speaking to you soon. 
 
Mr Bidgood 
Headteacher  
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